
CITY OF SEATAC 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the preliminary City of SeaTac budget for 2021/2022 as 
posted to the City website on 11-01-2020 (the Preliminary Budget) has been filed with 
the City Clerk and a copy will be furnished to any taxpayer who requests one from the 
City Clerk's Office, and the City of SeaTac City Council will conduct a public hearing on 
Tuesday, November 24, 2020, during their regular virtual Council Meeting, at 6:00 p.m., 
for the purpose of considering: 
 

1) 2021/2022 City of SeaTac Revenue Sources; and,  
2) the 2021/2022 Preliminary budget.  
 

All interested parties are invited to attend the virtual public hearing and present oral or 
written comments regarding the proposal. Adoption of the final budget can occur 
following the public hearing at the Regular Meeting on November 24 up through 
December 31, 2020. 
 
VIRTUAL MEETING: Due to the current COVID-19 public health emergency, and social 
distancing protocols, pursuant to the Governor’s and public health officials’ orders, this 
meeting will be conducted virtually. The meeting will be live streamed on SeaTV 
Government Access Comcast Channel 21 and the City’s website 
https://www.seatacwa.gov/seatvlive (click play). The public may also call in to the 
conference line to listen to the meeting. The number is 206.973.4555. While you will be 
able to hear the meeting; you will not be able to participate in the meeting.  
 
PUBLIC HEARING COMMENTS: The City Council is providing remote oral and written 
public comment opportunities. Signing-up for remote comments or providing written 
comments must be done by 4 p.m. the day of the meeting. Instructions for providing 
remote and email or text public comments are located at the following 
link:  https://www.seatacwa.gov/home/showdocument?id=29288. 
      
Dates of publication in the Seattle Times: Tuesday, November 10, 2020 
       Tuesday, November 17, 2020 
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